CHARLES M. EDELEN, M. D.
BROWN BUILDING
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY

June 9, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Rankin
- Lexington, Ky.

Dear Doctor Rankin:

It was with a great deal
of pleasure that I read of your recent
election as President-elect of the A.M.A.
Emily joins me in wishing you success and
all the good fortune you so richly deserve
in these trying times that are to come.

I am taking this op-
portunity to thank you for your kind words,
I feel certain you must have put in for me,
at the last meeting of the Southern Surgical.

Wishing you a successful
tenure of office, I remain

Sincerely yours,

CME/MP (0 Contns



